
The Legislature should NOT be converting Rural Reserves to industrial uses. Too many of us 
have fought too hard — and not that long ago — to assure a 50 year supply of some of the 
world’s best soils for agricultural uses in the Hillsboro and Helvetia areas targeted now for 
“development”. 
At age 83, I am now retired from public leadership and actvism, but I cannot sit out this 
attempted raid of Rural Reserves. It disregards law, good faith, good science — and common 
sense about the future needs of Washington County communities. 
Please reject the proposed changes to Rural Reserves!! 
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